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GOVERNOR EXTENDS DREE GREETINGS 

 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri JP Rajkhowa has extended warm 

greetings to the people of the State in general and the Apatani community in 

particular on the auspicious occasion of the Dree Festival. The Governor 

expressed hope that the festivity would usher in inter-community friendly 

relation, peace and prosperity in the State.    

On this happy occasion, I join my Apatani brethren in offering sincere prayers 

to Almighty Danyi Pulo for happiness and tranquillity for one and all, the 

Governor added in his message. 
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